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Mr. Samuel J. Chilk

Secretary of the Commission

U. S. Nuciear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 208555

Attention: Docketing and Service Branch

Re: Proposed Policy Statement;
Conversion to the Metric S)stem
57 FR 4891 (February 10, 19%82)

Rejquest for Comments

Dear Mr. Chilk:

Florida Power and Light Company (FPL) is the licensed operator of
two nuwclear power plant units in Dade County, Florida and two
nuclear power plant units in $t. Lucie County, Florida,

FPL has reviewed the proposed policy statement and concurs with its
issuance because i* provides flexibility not available through
rulemaking, it avoids an abrupt conversion to metric units, and - £, 4
allows licensees to schedule conversion(s) when there wou be
neither economic disadvantage nor safety detriment.

FPL appreciates the opportunity to submit these comments.

Very truly yours,
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W, H. Bonhlke

Vice President
Nuclear Engineering and Licensing
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